
From: Gill Green   
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 1:35 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fwd: Re application LA22873 

 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Awberry Barn, Awberry Farm, Beenham 
 
I am a resident of Beenham living (redacted) close to Awberry Farm and would like 

to strongly object to the above issuing of an alcohol license for the following reasons. 
 

Excessive noise 
 
I am most concerned about the level of noise that will come from the above venue if 

a license is granted.   
 

The venue is approximately 150 metres from the back gardens of properties in 
Mount Pleasant. 
 

A lot of these properties and properties slightly further afield have young children and 
I feel that they will be severely impacted by loud music coming from the venue and 

party revellers outside on a summers evening impacting on the quality of sleep these 
children (and adults) will have.  
 

Also, the noise from vehicles, with doors slamming etc, leaving the venue at 
11.30pm closing time would severely impact the tranquility of our quiet village. 

 
For these reasons i strongly urge you to refuse the issue of an alcohol license 
ensuring that our village stays the quiet tranquil village we chose to live in.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Gillian Green 
Beenham 

Reading 
Berks 

RG7 5  
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